Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Mike Sonke [mike.sonke@atcassociates.com]
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2011 9:41 AM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: Salvation Army 601 Webster Oakland.
Categories: Mail_Cases_Plopping

Hi Donna,

| hope everything is going well for you.
Did this case actually get transferred to your agency? If so, do you have a number for it.

Our IT guru said he could use this number to facilitate the upload of the URF, UST Removal Report, and our Workplan for
Geoprobe borings.

Thanks!

Michael D. Sonke

Project Manager |Business Development
ATC Associates Inc.

Modesto
mike.sonke@atcassociates.com
209-579-2221 office

209-356-5018 mobile

ﬁ Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or
inside information. Any distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the
intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your
computer.



